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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more broadly, we are 

having a school book fair on Friday 21st June 2024 - being held during our Summer 

Fayre! 

  

The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne 

Partner, Claire McIntyre, and every book purchased will go towards brand 

new FREE books for our school. Usborne will donate up to 60% of the total book fair 

sales value raised in FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 of books purchased, 

we will get £360 in FREE Usborne books for our school! 

  

Books can be ordered on the day of the book fair and paid for by cash or card payment. If 

you’d prefer to browse online, the book fair link is available now until 26th June 2024. 

ALL purchases made via the link will go towards the overall book total and free book 

allowance. Your orders will be delivered to school by the 12th of July - ready for you to 

enjoy over the summer break! 

 

Access the link to the event here: 

https://usborne.com/gb/uevent?event=08d74ffdb1033d8c8a16d7ecde9f7a20 

 

We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. Thank 

you for your support!  

 

For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, please 

contact: Claire McIntyre @threebearsbookstore  
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